






The last twelve or so months of our Plenary Council Journey has required many unplanned changes because of 
the impact of COVID-19. What hasn’t changed is the heart of the journey – the discernment process.
We are mindful of all those who have made a significant contribution to the Plenary Council journey so far 
through the responses submitted during the time of listening, dialogue, and discernment; as well as the work of 
the members of the Six Discernment and Writing Groups.
The other important milestone celebrated recently is the publication of the Agenda for the Plenary Council. 
It charges the Members with the responsibility of developing “concrete proposals” for the Church in Australia 
in response to sixteen questions born of the last three years of conversation and discernment. It is important 
for all of us to remember when reading the Agenda that it is to be addressed over the entirety of the time we 
“celebrate” the Plenary Council. This includes the first Assembly in October 2021, the months between the two 
assemblies and the second Assembly in July 2022. 
We extend an invitation, another opportunity, to engage in the process and to listen deeply to the voice of the 
Spirit.  You can do this by commenting on the agenda below or by responding on the next page.
Responses can be made by either individuals or groups in your parish or community (adhering to COVID-19 
restrictions). They do not have to be formal - they can be written or in poems or pictures, songs or prayers. 

Continuing the 
Journey

Comments on the Agenda can be made here:
_________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________________________

Agenda continued next page



Responses can be submitted:  Pastoral Ministry Office, PO Box 576, Ballarat, 3353 or email: 
pastoralministry@ballarat.catholic.org.au

You are invited to respond to the following:

You are invited to share briefly the impact of COVID-19 on your life and your faith life.
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________

What has changed for you in relation to the Plenary Council since COVID-19?
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________

Any further comment you would like to share?
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________________________________________
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